Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, December 19

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Anton Lahnston, Roger Shatzkin, Teri Mclntire, Bill Zeruld

e Discussion centered on the Jan. 1, 2013 celebration:

O Roger presented drafts of the robocall from Liz Lempert with a target date of 12/28.

0 He also presented a draft of a letter to the editor for Town Topics from Linda and will
draft a letter after the celebration to thank the merchants who have donated goods and
services.

0 In our efforts to include everyone involved with consolidation, Teri noted that she had
had to supplement the mailing labels that she had received from the township.

0 She asked the subcommittee to continue to suggest volunteers to help with the
celebration particularly as greeters.

e Teri has worked with Bob Bruschi on the design and printing of the Princeton brochure that will
outline where various departments are now located and how to contact them.

e Linda expressed her thanks to the subcommittee for all their work in 2012 and noted that,
although this was the final formal meeting, the subcommittee could be called upon for
additional work and consultation in 2013.



